
From: Harlan 
Sent: 16 July 2021 04:40 
To: Planning; Nick Bell; Tom Little 
Subject: Comment on Tree: 2021/3165/T 

 

Hello, 

 

I was shocked to hear about the plans to remove this wonderful and valuable tree, particularly 

as so many of the similar trees at this location have already been removed. I fully oppose this 

plan.  

 

I urge you to place a TPO on this wonderful tree, for the benefit of current and future 

residents and school goers.  

 

Thank you very much.  

 

Kind regards,  

 

Harlan Zimmerman  

26 Redington Road  

NW3 7RB  

 

------------------------------------- 

Harlan Zimmerman 

 


